

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

enquiries@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk

To Parents/Carers of all Year 9 pupils

Our ref: 87682044

07 March 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Introduction Letter - Careers Project

I am pleased to let you know that your child has been selected to participate in an exciting new careers project 'Navigating Net Zero'. The goal of this project is to expose pupils to the wide range of career opportunities in the Net Zero industry. Year 9 pupils will gain opportunities to hear from and talk with key employers in the sector, alongside completing specific and meaningful tasks geared towards engaging them in career pathways. The project will involve:

- A launch event at school with guest speakers and work-based challenges.
- A visit to a local Net Zero employer.
- A feedback and pathways day to reflect on their employer experiences, explore career pathways, and ask any questions they may have to the experts.
- A parent and carer information event.

The launch event will be taking place in school on Friday 12 March during normal school hours. We will be in touch subsequently with further details of workplace visits, which will take place during the summer term.

If you have any questions regarding the project, please feel free to contact Karry Hampson (Careers Guidance Lead) at Kerry.hampson@southhunsley.org.uk.

Yours faithfully

Barry Gray

Deputy Headteacher



